STATE O MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 §STATE HOUSE STATION
AUVGUSTA, MAINE 04333-(KH b

Janet T. Mills Bruce A Van Note

GOVERKCH COMESSIONEN

February 1, 2024

Town of North Yarmouth
Attn: Town Manager

10 Village Square Road
North Yarmouth, ME 04021

RE: Consultant Town Letter — Large Culvert Replacement -- Region 1

City / Town: North Yarmouth

WIN: 023963.00
PROJECT: 2369300

This is to advise you that the Maine Department of Transportation awarded a contract for the
above referenced project. The Contractor on this project is A H Grover Inc., P.O. Box 307,
Cumberland, ME 04038,

The Consultant Resident representing the State of Maine Department of Transportation is Robert
Laroche, there will be a field office located on the project but he can be reached through his cell
phone number at (207) 522-0082 or via email rlaroche@consultjc.com.

Residents and property owners adjacent to this project may contact Robert Laroche regarding
construction activities, or for obtaining information in connection with this project.

In the event that our Consultant Resident cannot be contacted at the project site, you may contact
me, John McDonough, at (207) 446-0125.

Sincerely,

John McDonough, Project Manager
Regional Program

Cc: Robert Laroche, Consultant Resident
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